
From: Chambers - Catanzariti VP  

Sent: Tuesday, 5 September 2017 1:08 PM 

To: Serong, Michael 
Cc: AMOD 

Subject: RE: Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award 2010 AM2014/259 

 
Dear Mr Serong, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
We require the parties to respond to this Draft Report by Friday, 8 September 2017. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Josh Martin 
Associate to Vice President Catanzariti AM 
 
Fair Work Commission 
Tel: (02) 9308 1966 
 
chambers.catanzariti.vp@fwc.gov.au 
 
Level 10, 80 William Street 
East Sydney NSW 2011 
 
www.fwc.gov.au 
 
 
 
From: Serong, Michael [mailto:michael.serong@nortonrosefulbright.com]  
Sent: Monday, 4 September 2017 4:42 PM 

To: Chambers - Catanzariti VP 

Cc: jmurdoch@qldbar.asn.au; Kerry Westwood (Kerry_Westwood@evt.com) 
Subject: Broadcasting and Recorded Entertainment Award 2010 AM2014/259 

 
Josh 
  
I have the Draft Report to the Full Bench and the summary stating that Item 16 remains outstanding. 
  
At least from the cinema employers’ point of view I believed this may have been resolved. I will 
immediately contact the employers and MEAA. 
  
In the meantime, could you please advise the time within which the Vice President requires a 
response to his Draft Report. 
  
Regards 
  
Michael 
  
Michael Serong | Consultant  
Norton Rose Fulbright Australia  
Level 15, RACV Tower, 485 Bourke Street, Melbourne, Australia  
Tel +61 3 8686 6978 | Mob +61 417 324 422 | Fax +61 3 8686 6505  
michael.serong@nortonrosefulbright.com  
 

NORTON ROSE FULBRIGHT  
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